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Sunday, June 5 Mountain run, Healesville 
A couple of club members braved the hills of Healesville to compete in the mountain run 
last Sunday morning. 
The highlight of the day for Box Hill was an emphatic win by Iain Reitman in the under 
20 event. Iain won by almost one and a half minutes in the junior 9km event. 
 
In the men’s open event, John Vaitkunas continued his comeback with a strong 22nd place 
in the tough 13.3km race. 
 
Saturday, June 4 Schools cross country relays 
A large number of Box Hill junior athletes competed for their schools in the schools cross 
country relay championships. 
Congratulations to our many club members from Marcellin and their coach, John 
Meagher, for winning the overall boys school cross country relay premiership for the 7th 
year in a row. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Saturday, June 18 Victorian All Schools cross country championships, Bundoora 
 
Sunday, June 19 Club 10 mile and women’s 5 mile championship.  
Note the change of dates! Prizes for winners. Open to all club members. 
Both races start at 9:00 am. (or meet at the track at 8:30 am). The course starts at the Frank 
Sedgeman reserve, Elizabeth St. Box Hill Nth. and runs along the bike track near the Eastern 
freeway. 
There will prizes for 1st and 2nd in both the men’s 10 mile championship and the women’s  
5 mile championship. 
Come along and support the event. If you don’t wish to race use it as a training run and then 
join us for breakfast back at the track after the event. 
 
Sunday June 26 Albert Park road race, 15km for seniors, 5km for juniors 
This is the next AV winter premiership event. We want to keep up the momentum of our 
good results so far, so we are hoping for a big turn up to this event. 
Race starts at 8:30 am for juniors 5km, 9:00am for open men and women 15km. 
 
 
 
 
TRIVIA! 
The big social and fundraising event for the year the annual Box Hill Athletic Club trivia 
night is just 2 months away on Saturday, August 6! More details to come in the following 
weeks, but start organising your tables and let us know if you have any items suitable for 
auction on the night. 
 
 
 


